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Notification
Subject: Alignment of Trade License Number and CDB number for e-GP Access

This is to inform all contractors that in order to maintain seamless access to your track record
through the electronic Government Procurement (e-GP), it is mandatory to retain the same Trade
License Number when your deregistered Construction Development Board (CDB) number is
reissued upon renewal by the Bhutan Construction and Transport Authority (BCTA).

Therefore, all contractors must ensure that your Trade License Number remains consistent with
the one previously registered in the e-GP when renewing your deregistered CDB number to

avoid disruptions in accessing the e-GP.

Failure to retain the same Trade License Number may result in challenges or denial of access to
the e-GP system, which is used for government procurement processes.

If you require any assistance or clarification, please contact the Procurement Management and
Development Division (pmdd@mof.gov.bt) under the Department of Procurement and

Properties.

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring smooth operation of the e-GP.

" (Rinzin Lhamo)

Director

Copy to:
1. Director General, Department of Industry, Ministry of Industry, Commerce and

Employment
2. Director, Bhutan Construction and Transport Authority, Ministry of Infrastructure and

Transport
3. President, Construction Association of Bhutan
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